
 
 
 

SENSE OF THE BOARD RESOLUTION 
THANKING ROBERT DEMARCO FOR HIS 

22 YEARS OF SERVICE TO THE CITY OF STAMFORD AND 
CONGRATULATING ON HIS RETIREMENT FROM THE BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 

WHEREAS, Robert DeMarco has worked for the City of Stamford Building Department 
for 22 years and has announced his retirement and 
 
WHEREAS, Robert DeMarco started with the City of Stamford Building Department as 
an Electrical Inspector on June 3, 1996 and did electric inspections, issued electrical 
permits, and performed electrical plan reviews; and  
 
WHEREAS, Robert DeMarco was promoted to a department manager position as a 
Coordinator of Inspections and Plan Examiner on February 5, 2001; and 
 
WHEREAS, Robert DeMarco was nominated as Employee of the Month by then Mayor 
Malloy in 2004; and 
  
WHEREAS, Robert DeMarco became the Deputy Building Official on February 5, 2007; 
and  
 
WHEREAS, Robert DeMarco accepted the permanent position of Chief Building Official 
on November 19, 2007 and  has held this position for almost eleven years; and 
 
 WHEREAS, Robert DeMarco will be retiring on July 6, 2018. 
 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the 30th Stamford Board of 
Representatives thanks Robert DeMarco for his 22 years of service to the City of 
Stamford and congratulates him on his retirement. 
 
 

Approved by the 30th Board of Representatives 
This 4th day of June, 2018 

 
 
 

__________________________     _______________________ 
Matthew Quinones, President     Susan Nabel, Clerk 


